
NEWS LETTER
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"THE MISSION OF ST. LAWRENCE CATHOLIC SCHOOL IS TO PROVIDE AND NURTURE A WELL-ROUNDED CATHOLIC EDUCATION TO

STUDENTS IN A CHRIST-CENTERED ENVIRONMENT WHERE FAITH AND LEARNING FLOURISH TOGETHER UNDER THE INSPIRATION AND
GUIDANCE OF THE HOLY SPIRIT."

CAREER DAY

MATTHEW 17:20

HAITIAN FLAG DAY CELEBRATION

PRIESTLY ORDINATION 

FIELD TRIPS

NO SCHOOL 
May 17 - Float Day
May 27 - Memorial Day

WELCOME BACK DR. PAGUAGA!

TALENT SHOW AND ARTS & CRAFTS EXHIBITION

CONFIRMATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

“ALL ARE WELCOME!” 
The Archdiocese of Miami and the Office of Vocations
have announced the Priestly Ordination of four Deacons,
including our very own Deacon David Zalloco. 
It will take place Saturday May 11 at 10:00 AM at the
Cathedral of Saint Mary. 
Then, on Sunday May 12th, Deacon David will be
celebrating his very first mass at 11:00 AM here at St.
Lawrence, we invite you all to join us and give thanks
to God for such a blessing this is for our Church and
school.

May 21st - Kinder - 2nd Grade
May 23rd - 6th Grade Only (Focus II)

Please make sure to RSVP your attendance and to also confirm your food
order no later than May 13th. We look forward to seeing you all on May
16th.
Dress Down Day: Students are encouraged to wear Red & Blue or your
favorite Haitian Flag attire.

SUMMER BRIDGE

We will be hosting our Talent Show and Arts & Crafts
Exhibition this Friday May 10th at 7:00 PM in the Parish Hall.
This is the perfect time to come out and see our talented
students perform live and also see their beautiful work that has
been done during the 2023-24 school year.

We are so excited and happy to welcome back Dr. Paguaga this month! 
We thank God for giving you a healthy baby, a speedy recovery and
for allowing you to spend this very well deserved and needed time
with your family. 
Also, a very special thank you to the amazing Mr. Souza for his
continuous leadership and love. You have been such an incredible
leader and guidance to our school.

Confirmation: Wednesday, May 29th at Our Lady Queen of Martyrs.
First Holy Communion: Sunday, June 2nd at St. Lawrence Catholic
Church.

Purchase and bring back to school. (Details will be sent later)
Summer Bridge Activity Workbook 

Combat Summer Slide
15 Minutes a day

Monday June 3rd - Flyer to follow.

RESPECT LIFE CLUB 
Respect Life is conducting a Baby Needs Drive and will be
accepting donations until May 22nd. Any new or gently
used baby items are greatly appreciated.


